THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM

UNIVERSITY 0f PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

December 1, 1933.

Doctor Georg Steindorff,
Prendelstrasse 2,

Leipzig C. 1,

Germany.

Dear Professor Steindorff:

Under separate cover (in a cardboard
eylinder) I am today sending you an inked-in squeeze of the stone
number E 11371. As before, signs ete. given in broken lines on
the squeeze are visible on the field photograph (No. 937) enclosed
herewith but have disappeared from the stone itself. I enclose
details of this stone.

This, so far as I know, is the very last
thing I have to send you, but I am also putting into this envelope
some rougﬁf.hand-oopies of the inscriptions already sent,as they

might possibly be of some use to you.
With hearty greetings,

Ihr getrauerl “ﬂv””///
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